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Church Life
You are invited to join us for our Wednesday activities that include 
Bible Study at 12:30 p.m. and Wednesday night suppers beginning 

at 6:00 p.m. We hope you make plans to join us on Wednesdays.

Bill Callaway will present a program of popular music after the 
fellowship dinner on Wednesday, February 13 at 6:45 p.m. in the 
sanctuary. Come hear your favorite selections from Broadway, 
Hollywood and television, plus a few light classics, and a few pieces 
“just for fun!” This will be a rare opportunity to hear our wonderful 
Schimmel grand piano in concert. Please make your dinner 

reservations by noon on Tuesday. 

Church offices will be closed on February 18 for President’s Day.

The United Methodist Church will have a special called General 
Conference, February 23-26 in St. Louis, Missouri. This called session 
is to receive and act on a report from the Commission on a Way 
Forward based on the recommendations of the Council of Bishops 
regarding human sexuality, specifically as it relates to marriage and 
ordination. More information about the work of the Commission can 
be found at ngumc.org/one. Please be in prayer for our church as 

we go forward together, with one another and with Christ.

Immediately following 11 a.m. worship, there will be a reception for 
Kathy Brannon and Becky Craven to show thanks for their service 
at Chamblee First. We are grateful for their leadership while serving 
here and wish them the best in their retirement. Please make plans 

to join us in the Fellowship Hall at the conclusion of the service. 

In honor of Kathy Brannon’s retirement from Chamblee First, we are 
collecting a love offering in show of appreciation for Kathy’s faithful 
service of 10 years as our Financial Secretary. If you are interested 
in contributing, mark your gift as “love offering” and submit it by 

Sunday, February 17th.

At the 11 a.m. traditional worship service on February 24th, Chamblee 
Methodist will celebrate Scout Sunday, recognizing all Scouts and 
Scout leaders, and Eagle and Gold Award Scouts in attendance. Boy 
Scouts, Girl Scouts and Cub Scouts are invited to attend in uniform. 
Scouts who would like to help with ushering, please meet in the 
atrium at 10:45. During the Sunday school hour and after the 11 
a.m. service, Boy Scout Troop 268 will be selling this year’s discount 
camp cards in the atrium for $5 each to fundraise for summer camp. 

For more information, please contact Scott Gillispie at 
fsgillispie@gmail.com.

On March 30, a team from our church will travel to Ahuachapan, El 
Salvador. They will serve, work with, and learn from the Methodist 
Church in El Salvador. They will be taking with them supplies needed 
for VBS and you are invited to partner with them in collecting 
supplies. The link to their Amazon account is on our web page under 
Missions. Check out the page and see how you can be involved in 

making sure Chamblee First makes an impact in El Salvador. 
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Welcome to
CHAMBLEE FIRST UNITED

 METHODIST CHURCH
Open Hearts, Open Minds, Open Doors

Altar Flowers

Flowers are given to the Glory of God, in honor and 
celebration of Kathy Brannon’s and Becky Craven’s 

upcoming retirements from Chamblee First. 

Memorials

In Memory of Jim Gonyea: Leonard & Lynda Salley

In Memory of Bob Rose: Penny Rose

Wednesday Night Supper

Menu: Valentine’s Dinner-- Brisket, baked potato & salad
Program: Bill Callaway playing “Piano Pops”

End-of-Year Financial reports December 31, 2018

General Fund
Total Tithes & Income: 			   $921,443
Total Expenses: 				    $921,443

RESTORE II Capital Campaign
Balance on loan:						      $179, 629
Collected pledges toward debt:			             $(128, 756)
Unpledged Remainder:				                 $50, 873

                                                                                                                                                  

These things remain, faith, hope and love. 
And the greatest of these is love.



Welcome Visitors! Whoever you are, wherever you are coming 
from, and whatever you have going on, you are welcome here. 
If you are new here, we have a gift for you at the welcome table 
in the lobby, through the doors in the back of the sanctuary. May 
you experience the love of God for you here today.

Children’s Worship | Children are always welcome to be part 
of our worship service; there are children’s worship bags in the 
atrium and lobby for use during the service. In addition, your 
children are invited to join our Children’s Worship beginning after 
the children’s moment.
Birth – Pre-K: Room 100
Kindergarten – 5th Grade: Upstairs Room 225

Interested in joining Chamblee UMC? Please note it on the 
attendance pad or call the church office to speak with one of the 
pastors.

* All who are able, please stand

– LARGE PRINT HYMNALS and hearing assistance devices are both available  		

   upon request. Please see an usher for assistance.

Prayer Requests

Please keep the following in your prayers today and throughout the week:

Our members:

Sid Berry
Bill George, recovering at home
Mary Ann Hubbard, recovering at home
Gayle McEntyre, no cancer on lung
Ron Rankin, recovering from heart surgery
Sarah Jane Robinson, recovering from a broken wrist
Renee Wilmath, Northside hospital
Kate Winne, Emory hospital

Loved ones and others in our community:

Annin Alberquerque, Nez Crosby’s mother
Wayne Crews, Dawn Powell’s uncle battling cancer
Michelle Gibson, JoAnn Gibson’s daughter
Elle Gieselmann, granddaughter of Ann Hammond’s friend
Bennett Jones, Thom Daniel’s cousin
Bob and Jean Lingle’s niece Elizabeth
Christine Lieber, Pat Farkas’ sister
Cindy Mossey, Denise Berry’s cousin
Debbie Nungesser, at the Shepherd Center
Dan Zanger, friend of Bruce and Nancy Ramsey

Sympathy and Prayers to:

The family of Betty Watson, Rev. Bagwell’s aunt, who passed away 
February 5. 

The family of Jim Gonyea, who passed away on January 23. A memorial 
service will be held at Chamblee First on March 9 at 1:00 p.m. with a 
reception to follow. 

The family of MaryAnn Kitchens, Sheila Gillespie’s aunt, who passed 
away on January 20.

The family of Celia Coker, Sheila Gillispie’s mother, who 
passed away on January 16. A memorial service will be held at 
Chamblee First on the morning of February 16 at 11:00 a.m.

If you have a prayer request, please fill out the Prayer Request form in the 
back of the pew and drop it in the offering plate, send an email to 
prayer@chambleeumc.org, or call the office at 770.457.2525. In addition to 
those named here in the bulletin, we also have a prayer team who pray for 
those who wish to remain anonymous, are homebound, or have 
long-term needs.  

Prelude

Greeting & Invocation

*Hymn

Time of Fellowship

Children’s Moment

Scripture Reading

Prayers of the People & The Lord’s Prayer

Offertory

*Hymn

*Benediction

Postlude

11:00 Order of Worship

Chiming of the Hour

Choral Call

*Doxology

*Prayer of Dedication of Offering

*Hymn

 Rev. Emily Bagwell & Rev. Eric Lee

Mr. Bill Callaway, organist

Send Me
Chancel Choir

UMH 398Jesus Calls Us

 Mr. Callaway, organist

UMH 64

He Lives

Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty

UMH 310

Mr. Callaway, organist

Savior, Like a Shepherd Lead Us Wood

Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah Innes

St. Anthony Chorale Brahms

Welcome to Worship

Romans 8: 24–26, 35–39

Mrs. Jessica Lee

Rev. Bagwell

Rev. Lee

UMH 94

Sunday, February 10
8:45 a.m.                                                                                                Worship
9:45 a.m.				                                 Sunday School
11:00 a.m.                                                  	                                           Worship
12:00 p.m.                                                      Reception for Kathy & Becky
1:30 p.m.                                                                                           Girl Scouts
5:00 p.m.				                             Youth Fellowship

Monday, February 11
6:30 p.m.				    Finance Committee Meeting
6:30 p.m.                                                                   Recreation Committee
7:00 p.m.			   Boy Scouts
7:00 p.m.				    Girl Scout Service Unit

 
Tuesday, February 12
10:30 a.m.						          Staff Meeting
5:30 p.m.			   Kindergarten/PMO Open House

Wednesday, February 13
12:30 p.m.				    Bible Study
6:00 p.m.				    Wednesday Night Supper
6:00 p.m.				    Youth Bible Study
7:30 p.m.				    Chancel Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, February 14
8:00 p.m.					     AA Meeting

Friday, February 15
All Day                                                                                 CMK/PMO Closed

Saturday, February 16
8:00 p.m.				    AA Meeting
	

This Week at Chamblee UMC

Hope  Rev. Bagwell

*Gloria Patri

Sermon

Anthem

UMH 71

Here I Am, Lord
Chancel Choir with Mr. Callaway, pianist

Schutte and Schrader

*Affirmation of Faith UMH 881

Invitation


